Meeting Minutes June 26, 2018
Attended:  Jeff Krueger, Rick Raun, Jeff Decker, Tim Henrikson, Richard Shaffer, John Stegmeir, Mary Manninen

Information was gathered for site visits/contacts completed.  As there were some members missing, a complete list could not be obtained. I have made contact with some of you who were not at the meeting but still have a few more members to contact. From the meeting and through contact with others, it looks like there are more contacts to be made.  Please do what you can to complete your contacts by the end of the 4th of July weekend.  Please drop me an email on what you have by Monday July 7.  I will combine everyone's information and send it out to you soon after. I think it would be beneficial to keep trying to reach those you haven't connected with during the time the petitions are out for signature. 

The following is a schedule for the petition process going forward:
· Petitions will be sent out starting Tuesday, July 8.  The petitions will be returned to the Township.  Mary/John will track which properties have returned their petition and let committee members know so they can follow up with those on their visit lists as necessary.  If you know of someone who would like to sign up before they get the petition (maybe they won't be able to get their mail for awhile etc) you can pick up a copy of the petition from John or Mary. Have them sign it then you return it to the township.
· Petitions will be verified and recorded by the Township on August 9.
· A public hearing must be held within 30 days of verification if the 50% minimum threshold is met.  It was decided at the meeting that the hearing date would be Thursday, August 29.  
We scheduled our next meeting for Wednesday, July 24 at 7:00.

Call if you have questions regarding the above.

Submitted by: john stegmeir

